
Looking Back, Looking Forward:
A NewYear with CPR

HappyNewYear!

As we step into 2025, we can’t help but reflect on the journey we've had together in 2024. It
was a year full of challenges, but also one that reminded us of God's unwavering faithfulness.
We are deeply grateful for His blessings throughout the year and for the strength and
guidance He provided us.

As we look forward to the new year, we are filled with excitement and anticipation for all that
God has in store for CPR. We’ve already begun preparations for the 2025 O.N.E.
Conference, which will take place in Burke County. It's shaping up to be an incredible event,
and we’re eager to see how God will move in the hearts and lives of everyone involved.

As always, we ask for your prayers as we continue the work that God has called us to. The
support and prayers of our communities are essential to everything we do, and we could not
accomplish this mission without each and every one of you.

To our volunteers, supporters, and friends—thank you. Your dedication and commitment are
what make this work possible. Together, we can make a lasting impact in 2025 and beyond.

We are excited to see what this year will bring. May it be a year of growth, hope, and new
opportunities for all of us. Happy 2025, and thank you for being part of the CPR family!

In Christ,
Eric Hollifield
C.P.R. President/Director
PO Box 2567
Marion, NC 28752
eric.hollifield.cpr@gmail.com
www.cprforyourcounty.org


